
High School Bulletin for January 27th, 2023

Today’s High School birthday: No Birthday         Weekend Birthdays: Kate
Beagle, Kacey Houthoofd, and Addison Sattelberg.   Break Birthdays: Ella
Neumann, Gavon Stafford, Savannah Gunsell, Michael Jacobs, Cole Kelly,
Carson Holland and Erwin Reinbold.

Student of the Month for December are as follows:
9th grade - Kasen Fiebig
10th grade - Adrianna Simpson
11th grade - Mathew Atkari
12th grade - Jaelynn Thomas
Please help to congratulate these students when you see them. They will be treated to a
coupon to be used at the a la cart window in the cafeteria.

The themes for Coming Home for each day are as follows:
Monday: PJ Day
Tuesday:  Freshman and Sophomore-Dress Like Babies, Juniors and Seniors Dress Like Old
People
Wednesday:  Soccer Mom vs BBQ Dad
Thursday:  Superhero Day
Friday:  Dress in all Red vs Dress in all Blue Day

Please sign up on the Google Form that Mrs. Polega sent to Juniors and Seniors for the
Aftershave Volleyball game.  This will take place on Monday, February 13th at 7:00pm in the
High School gym.
You must have a Liability Waiver Form completed to participate.  Forms are in the office.

Scheurer Hospital is having a teen night for anyone 12 and up on Saturday Feb. 4th. If you are
interested there is information on the office window.

There will a Senior Mandatory meeting on Thursday, March 16th. The meetings will be held in
the Autotrium from 2:35-3:05
Please make sure that if you are a work based student or have a job that you make
arrangements to be here. We need you to be here.

Please sign up for baseball, clay target team, soccer, softball, golf, and track in the office!

Remember to buy your yearbook!
Seniors, don't forget to get your senior and baby pictures turned in as soon as possible to
Mrs. Gremel.

If you are riding the bus to a friends house, we need a note from both parents saying that it is
ok. No phone calls will be accepted.

The library is available most mornings for silent reading and studying. Feel free to stop by.

Attn Students: PLEASE make sure that you check your emails!!!!!!!



Please make sure that when you are late,  leaving or coming back, for any reason after school
starts, that you come into the office and sign in or out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the Guidance Office sign
your form before you go on your visit..

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form
from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."


